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Kia ora koutou katoa  
 
Welcome to 2020 and a Happy New Year everyone!  
I hope you have had a restful holiday, and your inbox was not too overloaded on your return 
to the office. 
 
It was great to see so many of you at the Christmas Function in December. What a lovely 
evening we had, fine food, a few laughs, and it was nice to experience the Forage Restaurant 
at the Mercure on the Terrace. I hope you are enjoying your Fig & Fogg spread or Honey! 

The management team are pulling together another great year of events and speakers, 
including an exciting event for our March meeting. PACE meetings generally take place on the 
last Tuesday of the month. However, due to the nature of the event in March (something quite 
special), it will be held on Saturday the 28th of March. More details will follow shortly, in the 
meantime you may like to mark this date in your diary so you don’t miss out 
���� 
 
Don’t forget we’re always on the lookout for meeting ideas, speakers, venues to visit, 
professional development opportunities and fun and interesting activities. You are welcome 
to contact anyone on the management team if you would like to chat or have an idea. You can 
access contact details by clicking here. 
 
We start this year’s meeting schedule with our usual New Year get together on January the 
28th at Harbourside Function Centre.  
 
A big thanks to the continuing management team members (Ciaran Hyslop, Antionette Wilcox, 
Rebecca Dobbs, Pam Berry, Kirsten Campbell and Brigid Kavanagh-Dee) and welcome to 
Emma Holmes who has joined the team as our new secretary. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on the 28th and another great year ahead for PACE. 
 
Philippa 
Chair 

https://pace.org.nz/about-us/management-team

